Beef prices through the supply-chain

Released at 8:30 a.m. Eastern time in The Daily, Friday, September 2, 2022

Today, Statistics Canada is releasing the study "From slaughter to supermarket: How supply-chains inform beef
prices."

In 2021, Canada recorded its highest annual increase in the Consumer Price Index (CPI) since 1991, as global
supply chains felt the repercussions of the COVID-19 pandemic, transportation and supply disruptions, and
rebounding energy prices—all alongside the effects of the climate crisis.

This analysis uses price data from the Industrial Product Price Index, the Wholesale Services Price Index, the Retail
Services Price Index, and the CPI to detail how manufacturers' price movement works its way through the supply
chain to ultimately establish the price consumers pay for beef.

Definitions, data sources and methods: survey numbers 2301, 2318, 5106 and 5135.

For more information, or to enquire about the concepts, methods or data quality of this release, contact us
(toll-free 1-800-263-1136; 514-283-8300; infostats@statcan.gc.ca) or Media Relations
(statcan.mediahotline-ligneinfomedias.statcan@statcan.gc.ca).
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https://www150.statcan.gc.ca/en/catalogue/62F0014M2022010
http://www23.statcan.gc.ca/imdb/p2SV.pl?Function=getSurvey&SDDS=2301
http://www23.statcan.gc.ca/imdb/p2SV.pl?Function=getSurvey&SDDS=5106
http://www23.statcan.gc.ca/imdb/p2SV.pl?Function=getSurvey&SDDS=2318
http://www23.statcan.gc.ca/imdb/p2SV.pl?Function=getSurvey&SDDS=5135
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